
 
 
 

April 8, 2024 
 
 
Public Utility Commission 
Attn:  Filing Center 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
Re:  UE 435 – Updated Huddle Access for CUB 
 
Dear Filing Center:  
 
CUB requests that Jennifer Hill-Hart (jennifer@oregoncub.org) be removed from Huddle access in 
docket UE 435. and replaced with Ryan Tran (Ryan@oregoncub.org). Mr. Tran requests full access, 
including access to past documents, and he has signed the respective protective order. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/Jennifer Hill-Hart 
 
Jennifer Hill-Hart 
OSB #195484 
Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board 
610 SW Broadway, Ste. 400 
Portland, OR 97205 
T. 503.227.1984 
E. jennifer@oregoncub.org 

 

 


